
  

Transition to School 2021 

 

All children who are attending Para Vista Primary School in 2022 are invited to attend transition visits 

as detailed below. Children not attending will remain at preschool and joined by pre-entry children 

in week 5 & 6. If your child is attending Para Vista Primary School in 2022 and the visits are scheduled 

on a non-preschool day then your child may still attend providing a parent/guardian stays onsite 

during the visit (the Community Hub will be open for parents to use during the visits).  

 

 

When? What? Where? 

Week 1 – Tuesday 

12th October  (9.15-10.15am) 

Meet and Greet – Transition Room visit for children 

attending Para Vista Primary School in 2022 

Parent ‘Meet and Greet’ with staff and other parents 

Week 2 – Thursday 

21st October (9.15-10.30am) 

Transition Room visit 

4/5 Buddies 

Week 3 – Wednesday 

27th October (9.15-10.30am) 

Transition Room visit 

4/5 Buddies 

Week 4 – Tuesday 

2nd November (9.45-10.15am) 

Story and Fruit in the HIVE – Children from Para Vista 

Preschool who are attending Para Vista Primary in 2022 

will visit the Hive classrooms. 

(Children will need fruit snack) 

Week 5 – Thursday 

11th November- (9.15-10.15am) 

HIVE visit with school teachers – children attending Para 

Vista primary in 2022 will visit the Hive classrooms 

Week 6 – Wednesday 

17th November (9.15-11.00am) 

HIVE visit with school teachers – children attending Para 

Vista primary in 2022 will visit the Hive classrooms 

Week 7 – Wednesday 

24th November (10.00-10.30) 

Celebration 

- 4/5 Buddies 

- Eat fruit snack together & play on the Early Years 

playground 

 

 

Please note: If you have not yet completed an enrolment form for Para Vista Primary School, 

enrolment packs will be available at the ‘Meet and Greet’ on October the 12th.  

If you plan on attending the ‘meet and greet’ in Term 4 Week 1 please let the Preschool staff 

know so we have an idea on numbers for density requirements. 

Please remember to visitor sign in, QR code in and wear a mask while inside the school building. 

 


